FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
This is a Freedom of Information Request in order to assist us with a study of the effectiveness of Colour Trade Mark versus Logo Trade Mark enforcement UK wide.

We would be grateful if you could assist us by answering the following question specifically.

How many times has your Trading Standards Office had a case/file/prosecution and or investigation opened where it was either accused, suspected, reported or happened upon involving the “Cadbury Purple Colour” from and including 2020 to the present?
Nil.

We understand and appreciate that at this time of year you are busy and so if we could simply have a total number, without the need to breakdown into category, year etc that will be fine.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
